City of Rice
205 Main St E — PO Box 179
Rice, MN 56367

Finance Meeting
Rice City Hall Council Chambers
Monday September 13%, 2021, 5 PM

The finance meeting began at 5:05 pm. Present were Brian Skroch, Emily Walters, Chris Scheel,
Paula Kampa, Julie Fandel, City Clerk and Bobbi Caster, Office Assistant.

Fandel presented the budget information for the city with the new changes from the last work
session. Council went line by line for each department and account to see if the budget needs to be
increased or decreased based on future predictions. Discussion took place on many items including
fire contract renewals for Graham and Langola Townships. Discussion on adding in account for
office assistant. Kampa thought we should also investigate our insurance cost on buildings and if we
should be budgeting for deductibles. Scheel discussed how we need more budgeted for streets.
Discussion on capital outlay and if that will be used for purchasing new vehicles. Fandel will have

final numbers by next work session.
Kampa made a motion to adjourn the meeting 7:00 PM. Second by Scheel. 4 ayes 0 nays, motion carried.
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